
 

 

Social media 

Have you liked us on Facebook yet? 

Are you following us on twitter? 

Head over the page and take a 

look. 

  

Also don’t forget to check out our 

weekly blog over at the website 

www.stgeorgesnursery.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for your Diary 

The nursery will close for Easter on Friday 25th March and will re-open as normal on Tuesday 29th March 

2016. 

The Nursery will also be closed Monday 2nd May and Monday 30th May for the bank holidays. 

Funding sessions will end on Thursday 24th March and will start back on Monday 11th April 2016. 

Half term starts Monday 30th May until Friday 6th June. 

 

 

 

Information 
Please remember to  

communicate with us at all 
times and  inform us of any 

changes to home or any other 
circumstances to do with your 

child, this is for your child’s 
welfare. Also please do inform 
us on arrival of any injuries to 
your child that have occurred 

whilst at home so a report can 
be done. 

 
 

Car park 

Can you all please ensure you 

are parking in your allocated 

car parking spaces within the 

nursery’s car park.  This is for 

your safety. 

Also can you ensure you refrain 

from parking in the disabled 

spaces unless you have a 

badge.                

 

 

 

Recommend a friend 

Would you like £50 off your 

fees? 

Recommend a friend to 

register at nursery and you 

could receive £50 off your 

fees. 

T & c‘s apply 

 

 

 

 

School 

If your child is going to school 

this September then you will 

be finding out where your child 

will be placed in April. Please 

can you let the Nursery know 

which school your child will be 

attending so we can liaise with 

them before the Summer. 

Thank you. 

  

 

 

Summer menus 

Summer menus will be 

starting again from Monday 

4th April. There have been 

some changes to the menus 

so please keep a look out on 

the parent’s notice board in 

the reception area.  

 



 

 

 

City 

We would like to welcome: Lucas, Raya, Linesa, 
Keira,Issa and Nahom. 

Welcome to Tejpal who has transferred to us from 
Enderby. Tejpal will be covering as Senior Nursery 
Nurse while ami is on Maternity leave. Tejpal will 
be working in the poppy room. 

Ami will be going on Maternity leave on Thursday 
17th March.  We wish her lots of luck.  

Parents evening is on Wednesday 23rd March.  

Sports relief is on Friday 18th March 

Photographer date: Tuesday 14th June 

Daffodils stay and play is on Wednesday 23rd March 

9.30-10.30 

 

Grace Road 

We would like to welcome: Aviana, Oscar, 

Pierre, Charlie, Devdaksh, Oscar, Elliott, 

Oliwia, Rheo, Adriana, Ava, Bethany, Issac, 

Julian, Libby, Lydia-Grace, Miruna, Odin, Ola, 

Olivia, Sophie, Summer-Louise  

Wednesday 16th March is Ducklings stay and 

play  

Tuesday 22nd March Roosters stay and play 

Parents evening is on Wednesday 27th April 

Tuesday 10th May kids klub video 

Photographer date: Thursday 16th June 

Sports relief is on Friday 18th March. 

Parents are requested not to leave children 

un-attended in the reception area at any time. 

 

Narborough 

 We would like to welcome: Clark, Karan, Liam, 

Rowdy, Anthony, Ivy, Ava, Kasper, Aiden, Ruben. 

We’d like to welcome Sam to the team who will be 

working with us Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday.  

Photographer date:  Wednesday8th June. 

Parent’s evening is on Wednesday 27th April. 

Sports relief is on Friday 18th March. 

Sarah has moved into our cocoons room with 

Emma. 

 

Enderby 

We would like to welcome:  Maya, Minori, 

Daisy, Cameron, George, Mayan, Rishi, Cohen, 

Neve, Eoghan, Szymon, Sofia. 

Letasha Noonan is returning from Maternity 

Leave and will join Lions and Hippos class 

room from Tuesday 23rd February working 

Tuesday--Thursday Full days. 

 Thank you to the parents that made the first 

Stay and Play session of 2016 a great success. 

We will let you know of a date soon for the 

summer term. 

Sports relief is on Friday 18th of March. Keep a 

look out on the reception notice board. 

Photographer date: Thursday 9th June, 

 Parents evening is on Wednesday 27th April 

 

 

Oadby 

We would like to welcome:   Arian, Anaiya, Oscar, 

Shriya, Shayan, Evie, Blossom, Oscar, Heath, 

Krishan, Florence, Sebastian, Holly, Lucy, Jenson, 

Eryk.  

Parents evening is on Wednesday 27th April. 

Photographer date: Wednesday 15th June. 

Sports relief step it up dance: Friday 18th March 

We are sad to say a farewell to Shaheen who will be 

leaving us on Monday 22nd February.  

 


